
Welcome and congratulations, Paige.

Please join me in welcoming Paige Walsh to the Lift Maintenance department.

MMyself and the rest of the crew are very happy to say that, with Paige joining the 
department, we are now fully staffed for the first time since Covid-19 began. The 
impact of Paige’s presence in the department is already felt, as the team can easily 
split up into 2 separate crews now to get work done much more quickly and 
efficiently.

PPaige previously worked at Catamount Resort, on the New York/Massachusetts 
border, where she started as a Lift Operator and transitioned to a Snowmaker the 
following winter season. From there, Paige moved into the Lift Maintenance 
department where she worked for about a year and a half before coming to Jay. 
Paige is very enthusiastic about learnign everything to do with our lifts, especially 
the Tram and the Flyer.

Welcome to the team, and the Jay Peak community, Paige.

CCraig Parrish
Lift Maintenance & Operations Manager
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